

January 26, 2006

Facilities Protection Systems 1150 W. Central Avenue, Suite D Brea. CA 92821

Attention:

Susan Van Tuyl

Reference:

California Cryobank

11915 La Grange Avenue

Los Angeles, CA

Cannon Project # 5692

Dear Ms. Van Tuyl:

Thank you for your call this afternoon. Facilities Protection Systems has been one of the best vendors I have worked with in quite some time. Although you were contracted directly with the California Cryobank we were responsible for coordinating your work with ours. Your project team was great. Frank and Tommy always went out of their way to accommodate our schedule and were always there if problems came up. We never had to call more than once to schedule and your employees were punctual and very professional. Our field superintendent also was very happy to have you on this project.

I will be the first to recommend your company to any of my clients who require the services you provide. It will be a pleasure for Cannon Constructors to work with Facilities Protection Services on future projects. Thank you for a great job.

Sincerely,

CANNON CONSTRUCTORS, INC.

Andrew Anderson Project Manager